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December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
                                                                                                                       

It is hard to believe that your child’s current 8th grade teachers will soon be recommending courses for 
his/her first year of high school.  In addition, your child will be choosing electives that will help satisfy 
high school graduation requirements and expose them to potential college majors or future career 
paths.  The transition from middle school to high school is an important one, both academically and 
socially.  As a parent, you want only the best for your child and would like the adjustment to high 
school to be as smooth as possible.  If you are well informed about the high school curriculum, 
graduation requirements and school policy, you can assist your child in making appropriate course 
selections beginning in grade nine. 

  
Toward that end, Morris Knolls High School would like to extend an invitation to you to attend our 
annual 8th Grade Parent Night.   You will have an opportunity to meet with our high school 
administrators, counselors and teachers to learn about our school, programs of study, departmental 
course offerings and requirements for graduation.      

                  

At 7:00 PM on January 12, 2023, we are planning to present an overview of our high school in the 
auditorium that will help every parent/guardian gain a better understanding of our basic curriculum 
and requirements. After this brief introduction and overview, all participants will have an opportunity 
to meet with our school counselors and specific subject area teachers to learn about our exciting 
programs.   In addition, we will have a panel of students who will discuss their experience at Morris 
Knolls and answer any questions.  Please plan on attending this informative evening.   Your son or 
daughter is also welcome to come and learn about our programs.   

  
We are looking forward to working with you as partners in education to ensure the success of your 
child. Please feel free to reach out to discuss any questions or concerns you might have.  I can be 
reached at 973-664-2201 or via email at rmacnaughton@mhrd.org. 

   

      Sincerely, 

  
      Ryan MacNaughton 

      Principal               
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